
Apparel/ Merchandise policy

The Sting logo and Huntsville Girls Hockey and Sting name are 
proprietary to Huntsville Girls Hockey Association. The logo may 
only be used for the purpose of promoting Huntsville Girls Hockey 
in a manner that reflects the mission and values of HGHA and the 
OWHA. Any use of the Huntsville Girls Hockey logo or name on 
apparel/merchandise must be approved by the HGHA board. 
Details of the specific use for apparel/ merchandise must be 
outlined in a written request to the board. Any member who uses 
the HGHA name, logo or Sting title without authorization may be 
subject to disciplinary action by the board.


